
 

August 29, 2022 Imaginarian 

 

     The Imagination CRUISE and Literacy  

 

We have exciting news-The District Conference Cruise is back! 

Everyone is welcome onboard as we set sail on Royal Caribbean’s Brilliance of the Seas, March 27, 2023. We will be 

heading to Cozumel Mexico and George Town, Cayman Islands on the District 6890 Imagination Caribbean Cruise for 5 

nights.  There will be plenty of onboard activities, opportunities for fellowship with Rotarians from all over the District as 

well as time for rest and relaxation. We hope to have a Service Project in Cozumel as well.   

Cabins space is limited so make sure and reserve yours early. You don’t want to be left high and dry. Here is the official 

link:   Rotary 6890 District Conference Registration 

https://csherman.dreamvacationsgroups.com/index.html#/groups/10763769 

 

September is Rotary Basic Education and Literacy Month. As we travel around the District it is heart-warming to 
see so many Clubs involved in literacy projects with their local schools. Countless numbers of clubs in our District are 
gearing up their efforts to supply local elementary students with Dictionaries. Others are planning events like Rotary 
Reads where members host an event and read to the students. Several clubs are working together installing a Reading 
Gardens where students can stroll through a walk way lined with pages from a book. 

 
September is an excellent time for Rotary members and clubs to be actively involved in 
their community’s support for basic education and literacy.  
 
Literacy is a key predictor of an individual’s success and a significant indicator of a 
community’s general welfare. The ability to read – fluently and with comprehension – is the 
doorway to success in school and in life. 
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